MINUTES OF THE FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING
[bookmark: _GoBack]HELD ON Monday 5th December 2016 at 7.30pm
IN THE RACKLIFF CENTRE RUSTHALL


Present 
Councillors: Cllr B Edwards (V. Chair), Cllr J Blackburn (Chairman) and Cllr Fraser. 

OFFICER PRESENT: Mrs S Denne – Clerk
MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC PRESENT: None

1. Apologies for absence – Cllr Britcher

2.    Declaration of Interests – None

3. Minutes of the meeting held on the 3rd October 2016 were agreed and confirmed to be a correct record and signed by the Chairman. 

4. Presentation of accounts – The up to date accounts were discussed by the Committee and the Clerk. There were no concerns or virements required. 

5. Budget 2017/2018 – The draft budget was discussed fully and it was agreed that a small increase of £7,000 would be required. This increase was to cover the proposed double yellow lines, Mary Caley playground, CCTV and the general increase in running costs. Cllr Blackburn proposed to take the decision to Full Council, all agreed.

6. Open session for questions from the public: None

The meeting closed at 20.25

